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CORRESPONDENCE 
5/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03043-2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 36203) 

Follow up 
Flagged 

The document presented (Efiling ID No. 36203) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk 
and has not been accepted as an e-filing. There is no cover letter to advise why the document is being 
filed. However, it appears that the filing is an attachment to a request for qualified representative 
status. All petitions and attachments must be in one pdf. Additionally, requests for qualified 
representative status should be filed in Docket 20240008. Please contact the attorneys in the docket 
for instructions regarding same. Those attorneys are Shaw Stiller and Major Thompson. The number 
to the Commission's Office of General Counsel is (850) 413-6199. If you have any questions regarding 
the filing process with the Office of Commission Clerk contact our office at clerk@psc.state.tl. us. 
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